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2021-22 School Vear 
COVID-19 Response Plan 

A Place to Grow is committed to being open for our families. Keeping A Place to Grow open during the 

pandemic will require a commitment from the school, staff, and families to follow the guidelines outlined 

below during our daily routines at home and school. The health and safety of our entire school 

community rely on strict adherence to these practices. Failure to follow these guidelines could result in 

an inadvertent exposure to our school community, which has the potential to shut down the entire 

facility for 10 days. This response plan is a living document and will be updated to reflect the latest 

guidance by the CDC and NH Division of Public Health Services. 

Parent Commitments 

1. All families must wear masks at pick up and drop off regardless of vaccination status.

2. Families will drop off outside of the building each day.

3. Exclusion Protocol

a. Vigilant monitoring of symptoms and strict enforcement of exclusion for COVID symptoms as

outlined in the CDC guidelines and the NH Division of Public Health Guidelines for Childcare

and Public Schools.

Symptoms requiring exclusion and COVID testing include: 

1. Fever (100 under arm)

2. Cough

3. Shortness of breath

4. Fatigue

5. Muscle and body aches

6. Headache

7. New loss of taste or smell

8. Sore throat

9. Congestion or runny nose

10. Nausea or vomiting

11. Diarrhea
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